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On March 3, 2017, the Department of Real Estate issued an Order revoking Salespersons License 
number SA 588263000 issued to Tom Chin. The revocation was based on a felony conviction.  

On March 3, 2017, the Department of Real Estate issued an Order revoking Salespersons License 
number SA 631054000 issued to Min Yu. The revocation was based on a felony conviction.  

On March 3, 2017, the Department of Real Estate issued an Order revoking Salespersons License 
number SA 659627000 issued to David Erran. The revocation was based on felony convictions.  

Additional licensing actions and orders can be viewed under News & Alerts click here to view. 

The Department is unable to provide legal advice; if you have any questions regarding contracts or 
other dealings with the licensees named above, please contact your personal legal representative. If 
you do not have an attorney you may wish to contact the Arizona Bar Association’s AZ Law Help at 
www.azlawhelp.org.  
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